Strangers’ Hall Deep Clean Volunteers

If you are interested in taking part in the Deep Clean at Strangers Hall in January 2025 please complete this form by Friday 6th December 2024.

Mandatory Training

There will be training on Friday 3rd January 2024 10.30-12.30. 
After the training we are asking for a group of volunteers to help us take down the Christmas decorations.

Please tick here if you would be able to help with the Christmas decoration decant 
Your Details
Name………………………………………………………………………………….
Address 


Contact Phone: 


E-mail ……………………………………………………………………………….
In case of emergency contact………………………………………………………
Which Days can you commit to helping?
Please tick all that apply. This year we can only offer full day options
Confirmation and alteration of dates will be at the training on 3rd January. Please do not email with this information prior to the 3rd.
You may not be required to work all your available dates.

	Mon 6th Jan
	Tues 7th Jan
	Weds 8th Jan
	Thurs 9th Jan
	Fri 10th Jan

	
	
	
	
	

	Mon 13th Jan
	Tues 14th Jan
	Weds 15th Jan
	Thurs 16th Jan
	Fri 17th Jan

	
	
	
	
	

	Mon 20th Jan
	Tues 21st Jan
	Weds 22nd Jan
	Thurs 23rd Jan
	Fri 24th Jan

	
	
	
	
	

	Mon 27th Jan
	Tues 28th Jan
	Weds 29th Jan
	Thurs 30th Jan
	Fri 31st Jan

	
	
	
	
	


Do you have any previous experience of Conservation Housekeeping?

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Is there anything you would not be comfortable/unable to do i.e. working at height, lifting etc? 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Please return completed forms to a member of the Strangers’ Hall Team or:

Bethan.holdridge@norfolk.gov.uk
Norfolk Museums Service

Shirehall

Market Avenue

Norwich

NR1 3JQ

